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June 23, 2015  

James A. Trujillo 
Chevron USA, Inc. 
JTRUJILLO@chevron.com 
575-650-3602 

 
 

RE:  Central Vacuum Unit Battery (1RP-3687) in Unit Letter E of Section 31, Township 17 
South, Range 35 East, New Mexico 

 
 

Dear Mr. Trujillo, 
 

In review of the Closure Request RP-3687 dated June 23, 2015 submitted on the above-referenced 
site.  The available information indicates Chevron USA, Inc. has met the requirements of 19.15.29 
NMAC and no further corrective action is required.  

 
This determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Chevron USA, Inc. of responsibility 
should future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the 
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Chevron USA, Inc. of responsibility for compliance with 
any federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 

Kellie Jones 
Environmental Specialist  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1220 South St. Francis Drive ▪ Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone (505) 476-3200 ▪ Fax (505) 476-3220 ▪ www.emnrd.state.nm.us 

mailto:JTRUJILLO@chevron.com
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/
KJones
Pencil

KJones
Pencil


